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           The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
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Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 

St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Victoria McNeill 07913 073575 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

 
Psalter Week II 
Sunday Cycle C 
W/day Cycle II 

PENTECOST SUNDAY 
Day of Special Prayer for the Church 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 4th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass James Leneghan (RIP, Ann.) 

Sun 5th Pentecost Sunday 
Day of Special Prayer for the Church 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Holy Souls – Nov. List 

11:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 
Mon 6th Mary, Mother of the Church NO PUBLIC MASS  

Tue 7th Ferial 6:15pm Mass Fr James (Ann. of Ordination) & 
Ordination Class of 1980 Int’s 

Wed 8th Ferial 9:30am Mass Pat & Hugh McNeil’s Intentions 

Thur 9th Our Lord Jesus Christ, The 
Eternal High Priest 

9:30am Mass Sean McCombe (RIP) 

Fri 10th Ferial 9:30am Mass Vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate & Religious Life 

Sat 11th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm 
Children’s Liturgy 

Mass Mark & Debbie Watkins & 
Family Intentions 

Sun 12th The Most Holy Trinity 9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Special Intention 

 

PENTECOST SUNDAY: This weekend we celebrate Pentecost Sunday, the birthday of the Church. 

Pentecost is the coming of the Holy Spirit on the Church. The message “Jesus is Lord” must be preached to 

every corner of the earth. We cannot do this unless we receive the Holy Spirit. Today we pray that we may 

be open to the power of the spirit and that he will come and fill the hearts of the faithful. 
 
PRAYER FOR THE QUEEN: This special prayer will be said at all our weekend Mass following the Prayer after 

Communion: 

 

 

Father:        O Lord, save Elizabeth, our Queen.  

Response:  And hear us on the day we call upon you.  
Father:        O Lord, hear my prayer. 
Response:  And let my cry come before you. 

Father:        The Lord be with you. 
Response:  And with your spirit.  
Almighty God, we pray, that your servant Elizabeth, our Queen, who, by your providence has 
received the governance of this realm, may continue to grow in every virtue, that, imbued with 
your heavenly grace, she may be preserved from all that is harmful and evil and, being blessed 
with your favour may, with the royal family, come at last into your presence, through Christ, 
who is the way, the truth and the life and who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy 
Spirit, God, for ever and ever. Amen 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Words for 
Chant 

Domine, sálvam fac réginam nóstram Elísabeth: et ex-áudi nos in díe, qua invocavé-rimus te. 

(O Lord, save Elizabeth, our Queen and hear us on the day we call upon you.) 
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“Bethlehem was God with us, Calvary was God for us, and Pentecost is God in us.” 
(Robert Baer) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Fr Jim McGrath 
Fr Pat Munroe 
Fr Paul Hughes 
June Cunniffe 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Hugh McNeil 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 

Karen Dolan 
Tony Wakefield 
Carol Nordmann 
Timothy James Cleary 
Chris Pownall 
Betty Nelson 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 

Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 
Martin Cribb 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Beatrice Bathgate 
Mary Statham 

For people having cancer 
treatment 

Deacon Bernard 
McConnell 

Fr Joseph O’Connor 
Janet Sykes 
 

Please also keep in your prayers the following members of the clergy in our Diocese who are suffering with ill-health at the 
moment: Fr Jerome Fagan, Fr Bernard Forshaw and Fr Anthony Wilde. We pray for their quick recovery. 

 
FOODBANK COLLECTIONS: Thank you all for your generous Foodbank donations last weekend. Totals 

of 68.7kg + £80 cash (Mid-Cheshire) and 53.2kg (Runcorn & District) were collected and forwarded on. The 
next main collection is the weekend of 25th/26th June. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: A recent count of the loose plate offerings came to £817.92. Your constant 

generosity is very much appreciated. Many thanks also for your support of our World Communications 
Day Special Collection last weekend. A total of £99.76 was raised and will be forwarded on shortly. If you 

are making an Offertory to Church by cheque, please make it payable to ‘St Luke’s Frodsham’. Thank you. 
 
VOCATIONS TO THE PERMANENT DIACONATE: If you are thinking of becoming a Permanent 

Deacon, the Diaconate Formation team are holding a time of reflection on Sunday 26th June 2022 at Saint 
Anne’s Church, Nantwich at 2pm. For more information, contact Deacon John Penny (Tel. - 07973 375422, 

Email: johncpenny@gmail.com) or Deacon David Hill (Tel. -07407 407606, Email: David2007hill@hotmail.co.uk). There 
will be an opportunity to ask questions, to reflect and to pray for vocations to the permanent diaconate. 
 

Alan and Beatrice Bathgate have now moved from what was their home in Helsby for 45 years, and St 
Luke’s, to live in West Kirby and be closer to family. They have left us this message: 
We would like to thank everyone for the great kindness and friendship shown to us during these years and the 
various priests whose faith has sustained us along the way. We are “No’ awa’ tae bide awa’” and if able will 
“Aye come back tae see you”! 

 
 MASKS: As part of our next phase in “opening up” after COVID, there is no longer a requirement to continue to 
wear face masks in our churches. However, you are more than welcome to continue to wear such masks if you feel 

vulnerable in any way, and should you be suffering from a cough or cold we would ask that you wear a 
face mask during that time for the health and safety of all. Please remember, if you have COVID 

symptoms or have tested positive you should still not attend Mass. 
 

FATHER JAMES’ ANNIVERSARY OF ORDINATION: Tuesday, 7th June is the anniversary of Father 
James’ Ordination in 1980. He would very much like to mark this occasion with parishioners following 
the evening Mass at 6:15pm in the Cloister, weather permitting. If those who are able to attend could 

bring some light refreshments for sharing, Father James will provide some drinks; please feel free to 
bring your own. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, 7th June • Father James’ Anniversary of Ordination social gathering after 6:15pm Mass 
Saturday, 11th June • Children’s Liturgy during 6pm Mass 
Sunday, 26th June • Coffee morning after 11:00am Mass in St Luke’s Parish Centre 
Weekend 25th/26th June • Monthly Foodbank Collection at both churches 

 

Confession is available on Saturday evening from 5:15pm until 5:45pm 
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